CENTENNIAL ACTIVITIES 1967.

During Centennial year the members of the Norwood Branch participated in many activities. In January 1967 the members supplied handicraft articles to the Peterborough District booth at the sleigh-ride party which was held at North Cote Farm, Lakefield.

The February meeting was in the form of a pot-luck supper, one member Mrs A. Heffernan made and decorated a cake depicting Centennial year and the 70th. Anniversary of the Women's Institute.

On May 24 Jentennial Roses were given as favors at the District Annual held in Norwood United Churh. On display were two Centennial quilts made by the Peterborough District and the Norwood Branch.

In June a Blossom Tea and Bake sale was held, a picnic at the Bongards cottage on Stoney Lake in July, also the Peterborough District Picnic at Nichols Oval.

We attended Teas in Keene and Selwyn when Centennial costumes were worn.

Our branch entered a decorated wagon in Norwood's Centennial Day parade

July 8, members in costume and a decorated car in the Norwood Fair

parade in October and won* first prize





Right
President=Mrs Ross Legge
Left
Sec-Treas= Mrs E. Deen.

Peterboro District Annual
May 24 1967

Peterboro District Picnic

Mrs Ross Legge
Mrs Frank Andrews
Mrs Earl Deen
Mrs Gerald Baker
Mrs Albert Gill
Mrs Earl Cuthbertson

Aug. 2 1967.